Hydro
201/

Ontario Energy Board P.O.
Box 2319 27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street Toronto,
Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Registrar
Regarding: EB-2024-0030 — Hydro 2000 Inc. — 2025 Cost of Service Application — Draft
Rate Order Update

Dear Registrar,

Hydro 2000 Inc. acknowledges the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision and Order dated March 27,
2025, and specifically responds to Point 2 of the Order.

Hydro 2000 confirms that it will be able to update the draft rate order to reflect the final cost of
capital parameters as determined in the cost of capital generic proceeding and issued on March
27, 2025. Hydro 2000 further commits to circulating the updated draft rate order, including the
proposed Tariff of Rates and Charges, to VECC and OEB Staff, and filing it with the Board on or
before April 7, 2025.

This updated draft rate order will also include detailed customer rate impacts and supporting
calculations, in accordance with the Board’s direction.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Lise Wilkinson, Manager

Hydro 2000 Inc.

440 Rue St-Philippe PO Box 370
Alfred, ON, KOB 1A0

Phone 613-679-4093



